
 

 

 

 

Creative Writing Competition 

 

This year, Cambridge Gardens Public School will be celebrating International 

Literacy Day. International Literacy Day, which is on the 8th of September, raises 

awareness of the value of literacy and encourages students to develop a passion 

for literature. Students from each stage will have the opportunity to participate in 

a creative writing competition. The competition is non compulsory and will be 

completed at home for students who wish to take part in the fun.   

Each stage will be given a different picture or sentence to write a short story 

about. Don’t forget… it’s not about the quantity of writing, it’s about the quality. 

All stories must be completed and handed to Miss Mulock by Friday the 18th of 

September (Week 9). There will be one winner from each stage, which will be 

announced at the Week 10 Principal’s Assembly. The winners of the competition 

will receive a $20 book voucher. 

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Miss Mulock on  

02 4730 1201. 

 

Miss Mulock         Adam Wynn 

Classroom Teacher        Principal 
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